22nd October 2019

Dear Parents.

The children participate in excursions throughout the year that are linked to units of work in many Key Learning Areas.

This year our excursion is to **Echo Point in the Blue Mountains on Friday 22nd November**. We will be participating in a 2 hour Discovery Bushwalk. There will be a special focus on erosion, weathering, local plants and animals. We will also be incorporating a 30 minute Aboriginal Cultural Presentation. This excursion links with our Science (Earth and Space), History (First Contacts) and Geography (The Earth's Environment) units.

A Ranger will guide the children on a gentle easy grade walk that starts at the Echo Point Lookout and winds down to the Three Sisters.

The cost of this excursion has been included in your term fees. To participate, the children will need to return their signed permission slip by Friday 15th November. We will be leaving school at 8:30am and returning at approximately 2.45pm (please note early departure time)

The children are to wear their sports uniform, including a jacket and need to bring something for recess and lunch(to be placed in a plastic bag). For the walk, the children will need a bottle of water, **enclosed** walking shoes, hat and sunscreen.

Yours Sincerely, Year 4 Teachers

Please return to year 4 teachers

I(Parent/Carer) give permission for my child
of (class) to attend the Discovery Bushwalk on Friday 22nd November at Echo Point Lookout, Katoomba.
Signed
Emergency Contact Name and number
Madical Concerns